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Hi,
      During reviewing proposed RV camping fees we are not noticing anything for senior citizens RV camping.
We are living on early social security benefits.  With the proposed fees for camping we won’t be able to continue
RV camping at Ute Lake state park. Just won’t be able to afford the cost.

Glen Hawthorne
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